From: Heidi Gillings |
Sent: 09 August 2023 14:24

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Re 96 dwellings Bulls field Takeley

Hi,

While housing is necessary what is not mentioned is when Takeley will get a GP to deal with influx of
people moving into the area! Hatfield broad oak and Hatfield heath Eden surgeries cannot cope
currently with the people on their books, how will they cope with another 300 more people on top
of the new development at Garrats! People in government need to think about infrastructure before
cramming in more housing and thinking of the money that can be made from said housing! Not just
GP surgeries are required but greater capacity in the 2 primary schools in the area and maybe even a
high school! Also can the roads and lack of parking really cope with more people, | think not.

Kind Regards
Heidi Gillings

( a very concerned resident)





